
We have already communicated to
you that tomorrow is the teachers'
strike. There will be minimal
supervision at our school with no
teaching and learning in classes.
Students who attend may wear
sports uniform.

I take this opportunity to wish you all a
wonderful winter break.

Term 2 has been busy and productive for
learning. Thank you for consistently having
your children at school with a positive
attitude to learning and for displaying our
Term 2 core value of 'Respect' - for
themselves and others. 
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This is a day of participation for all
students K-6. All the information,
entries and permission forms were
previously emailed via Compass. You
can access the permission form here.

TODAY is the last day to fill in the form
so that our PE teacher, Mrs Frost can
work on the program on Friday 1st
July.

We can't wait for a fun and
competitive day!

Athletics Carnival  
Day 2 of Term 3

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1GS4qqcxGaSNbKuJortnr4Qw7QaujJqbhcgPiTtU2TB0/viewform?ts=62a00c0b&edit_requested=true
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What's Happening

Update on Band & Music
Thank you to Monique Warokka and her
company Roar Music who have been running
our extra curricular band and music program
since 2019. There have been some wonderful
musical opportunities and performances over
the years. Monique is sadly ending her contract
with the school at the end of this term. 

A few weeks ago we sent out a survey to
parents to gather your opinion and some data
about an extra curricular band and music
program continuing at St Joseph’s. We had a
great response that gave us some quality
information to work from. An analysis of the
data indicates that a majority of those
responses are in favour of an extra-curricular
music and band program at the school. We have
also noted preferences for lessons in school
time and on-ground, while also being cost
effective.  We are now contacting and inviting
several companies an interview to hear how
they could meet our criteria for a suitable
program. This will happen in early Term 3.
We will let you know once a decision has been
made.

Upcoming Key Dates
July 18 - School resumes after holidays
July 19 - Athletics Carnival (2nd day of term). 
July 28 - Grandparents Day - Liturgy and morning tea
October 21 - Colour Fun Run for students
October 22 - Trivia Night for parents and carers 
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Join In at Joeys
Canteen Volunteers are Needed for Term 3!

We have two volunteer positions for each day - a full shift and a short
window for the busy rush from 12-2pm approx. Please contact Nicole via
email if you can help - we really appreciate it (and your Joey will love it!)

SIGN UP: nicolegleadow@gmail.com 

As you can see below, the roster is currently looking very bare...
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Life at Joeys


